

# The Charter School East Dulwich

# Newsletter Thursday 5th October, 2017



# **Forthcoming Dates**

Autumn Term:
5th September—20th
December (school closes at 1.10pm on 20th
Dec)

Half term: 23rd Oct—3rd

INSET days for staff: 2nd and 3rd Nov

Activities week for Year 7 W/C 16th Oct

Friends of TCSED Quiz— 10th November—more details to follow.

12th December—Yr 7
Tutor Meetings 4-6pm

December 13th — Year 8
Trip to British Library

## **Enrichment:**

Please check our website for the full list, days and times of the clubs available. \*Sickness—There is a severe vomiting bug in the local area at the moment. If your child has been physically sick, please do not send them into school for 24hrs\*

# Year 7 Activities Week-W/C

Another reminder about Activities Week for Year 7. This will be taking place during the last week of this half-term. We ask parents for £50 (£35 for FSM students) contribution towards this week of activities. Payment for Activities Week can be made on ParentPay. Students will be given consent forms for Bewl Water today. Parents will need to fill out the forms and return to the school by **Friday 13th October**.

### **Lost Property**

There is still a large amount of lost property to be collected from reception. Please speak to your child to ensure they collect any lost items. The deadline for collection of items has been extended to **Friday 13th October**. After this date all lost property will be given to the Friends of Charter School East Dulwich uniform exchange programme.

### **Uniform & Coats**

A reminder of our uniform policy as published on <a href="http://www.chartereastdulwich.org.uk/page/?">http://www.chartereastdulwich.org.uk/page/?</a> title=School+uniform&pid=89

Please note that hoodies and trainers are not to be worn in school with the exception of school PE kit on Fridays. We would encourage all students to come to school wearing a coat and a light-weight, waterproof hooded coat that zips up and is available both online and in shops for around £5-£10. Please be aware that school PE jumpers, whilst warm, are not weatherproof.

# **Open Days**

Our Open Day season has ended. Yet again, we have been overwhelmed by the interest in our school and have welcomed over 1500 potential new parents and children through our doors. Thank you, as always, to all our amazing students who have acted as tour guides, subject helpers and presenters. The feedback from our visitors, regarding the maturity and confidence of our student helpers, was effusive.

### Students' equipment

We would kindly ask that you check your son/daughter has a green biro in their pencil case (green colouring pencils and highlighters cannot be used as alternatives).

Science Stars—Creative Cells: Have a look at the edible cell models made by Azeez, Maeve, Constance and Oliver.



